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   Emerald News 
 

 

This week we have enjoyed seeing how our beans have been 
growing in their window bags. Most of our beans have now got 
roots and we even have some shoots beginning to grow. We used 
magnifying glasses and microscopes to have a good look and 
were amazed to see the tiny ‘hairs’ on the roots! 

 

 

Now we have seen the roots grow we thought it was time to move our beans into pots. We 
enjoyed planting these outside in the garden whilst the sun was shining. 
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In DT we have been exploring different ways to join to make a very simple bridge using 3 
pieces of cardboard that would stand up without support. We explored joining using pva, 
glue sticks and masking tape. Next term we will be planning and making our own structures 
using what we have learnt about joining.  

 

 

I hope you have a lovely break and that the sunshine continues!  

 

Mrs Grainger  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


